
 
 

 

Pinewood Springs Newsletter - July 2019 
 

 

Water District 

 

  The District would like to remind everyone that according to our State 

Water Rights Decree, there is no outside usage of water allowed. Each resident is 

allowed 6000 gal per month per household. There are fines in place if you exceed 

6000 gallons per month. 

 Our next meeting is July 24th, 7:00 p.m. at the Fire Station Community 

room. To be included on the next agenda, call Gabi at 823-5345. Please visit our 

website at www.pwswd.com to view the District’s Rules & Regulations and other 

interesting information. 

 

Pinewood Spring Fire Station & Community Center 

 

 For information on Fire Mitigation, please access this link: 

 http://www.pinewoodspringsfire.org/services/pws-wildfire-mitigation-

program/preparing-your-home-for-a-wildfire/ 

 Next Fire Board meeting is July 10th, 7:00 pm at the Fire Station 

Community room.  

 

Road District 

 

       The PWS Road board will meet again on Tuesday, Aug 6th, starting at 6 P.M. 

at the Firehouse/Community Center meeting Room.  Until the July 1st storm, the 

road work in PWS was complete with neighbors complimenting the Road crew, 

Larimer CO and Bladeworks for their work.  We thank them for their efforts this 

year. If there is new work to be done, please contact the members of the Road 

Board:  

Charlie Pease; Road Board chair @ (303-828-8302 or cpease007@gmail.com) 

John Lorang; Road Supervisor @ (303-823-3114 or johnlorang@gmail.com) 

Pat Dewey: Deputy Road Supervisor @ (303-823-5024 or deweypat@gmail.co) 
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Pinewood Springs Community Church 

 

 Summer has finally arrived! Wyatt continues his time in our pulpit through 

July 21st. Sue Spencer then joins us the 28th and takes us through August! 

Worship is at 10:00 a.m. with coffee and conversation afterwards. We look 

forward to seeing you! 

 

Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association 

 

 Last call to be included in the Propane Co-op. June 1st was the beginning of 

our new fiscal year. If you haven’t already, it’s time to renew your membership 

with PSPOA. Dues are still only $25.00 for the whole year. They pay for insurance 

on the Indian Tubs and Crescent Lake, enroll you in the Propane Co-Op with either 

Amerigas or Polar Gas, and get your name on the email list for news in Pinewood. 

The propane companies have put a deadline to join by July 31st. If you have not 

paid your dues by then, your name will be dropped from their discount customer 

list. The next Board meeting is July 17th, 7:00 p.m. at the Fire Station Community 

room. 

 

Membership Drive for new year-June 1, 2019 until May 31, 2020 

Please drop a check for $25.00 (for the year), include your contact info with 

email addresses, in the water drop slot at the Bulletin Boards or send it to 

PSPOA, 61 Kiowa Rd, Lyons, CO 80540 

 

Name_______________________________Address____________________ 

 

Email_______________________________Phone______________________ 

 

 


